From: Hardeman, Ernie [mailto:ernie.hardeman@pc.ola.org]
Sent: Friday, February 09, 2018 11:45 AM

To: Genevieve Scharback <g.scharback@southhuron.ca>
Subject: PC Activities at OGRA conference

It has been a busy couple of weeks. We appreciated all the municipal officials who took the time to meet with us and
attend our reception at the ROMA conference. As you know since then our party has undergone a number of changes.
Although we are currently having a leadership we are continuing to move forward.

In a few weeks we will be participating in the Ontario Good Roads Association conference.

| would like to invite you to join us at our Ontario PC Caucus reception which will take place on Monday February 26
from 6:00-8:00 PM in the Territories room on the Main Mezzanine level of the Royal York Hotel.

| hope that you will also be able to attend interim Leader Vic Fedeli’s speech on Monday February 26 at 3:40 PM.

We have received a number of requests to meet during the conference. If you would like to meet and have not yet sent
in a request please let me know as soon as possible.

| hope to see you during the OGRA conference. Inthe meantime if | can be of assistance please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Ernie Hardeman, MPP Oxford
PC Critic for Municipal Affairs and Housing



